Attachment "B"

Robin Greenberg: Selections: Faith Based Institutions

Serving as the Faith Based Institution's selection representative for the Bel Air Beverly Crest Neighborhood Council is so appropriate for Robin, as she has the soul of a faith based person. She attended religious school from early childhood and watched her grandfather, an immigrant from Lithuania, study from his religious books on his dining room table during her entire life. In her early Sunday school classes Robin remembers learning about the stories of Europe's masses being killed for religious reasons. When Robin and Lionell moved to Los Angeles, one of the first things they did was to buy a house and join Stephen Wise, finding a religious institution to study in and a school for the children and later the grandchildren to attend. In the early years of children Suzanne and Tiffany's daily day school education at Stephen Wise, it was not uncommon for them to walk to their family home off of Roscomare. Robin and Lionell's Friday nights are often spent at Stephen Wise, where they were bat mitzva'd in 2023. Robin taught nursery school at Stephen Wise, served as President of the Nursery School Parents Group and Vice President of the Day School Parents Group.

As Robin's children grew enough to be on their own more, Robin, a licensed teacher, taught nursery school at Stephen Wise.

With the ability to volunteer, Robin joined the Moriah Society, a real estate group of the American Jewish University that raised money for scholarships for AJU students, where she became a Patron. When the Bel Air Beverly Crest Neighborhood Council met at the AJU, Robin was more than comfortable, as she and Lionell had taken numerous classes at the AJU, Robin and Lionell's two girls had taken Making Marriage Work at the AJU and one of their two daughters was married by the AJU rabbi.

Robin's philanthropic activities geared her toward being honored by the Associates of the Los Angeles Jewish Health as their 2023 honoree, the Woman of the Year. Robin served as Co- Chair of the Real Estate Cabinet of United Jewish Federation, Vice President of the Guardians, a fund raising group that supports the Los Angeles Jewish Health (formerly called the Los Angeles Jewish Health (formerly called the Los Angeles Jewish Home).

Robin's soul is often demonstrated in her sending cards of condolence and congratulation to members of the Bel Air Beverly Crest Neighborhood Council, in her sitting with a generous supply of fruits and cookies at all of the Fire Station and Police Station open houses, in providing sweets to members of the BABCNC during their meetings and by always arriving early to help the BABCNC meetings go more smoothly. Robin reached out

to past members Alan Fine and Don Loze and derived unlimited pleasure from learning from them. Upon their passing, Robin tried to help their families through the difficulty of losing a loved one. When Alan Fine was in the hospital Robin visited him regularly and after Don Loze's passing she contributed monies towards charitable causes as well as reached out to Don's family. When Andre Stojka resigned from Editor of the Newsletter, Robin stepped in and devoted unlimited hours to its writing and correcting.

Robin serves as the President of the Westside Regional Alliance of Councils, an alliance of 14 combined neighborhood and community councils, Secretary of the Hillside Federation, where she takes minutes and Operational Vice President of the Bel Air Beverly Crest Neighborhood Council.